Commissioned Research Call - Bamford Implementation

The 2007 Bamford Review of Mental Health and Learning Disabilities (‘Bamford’ )
identified a considerable number of areas of research need.

A series of five Rapid Reviews was commissioned in each of the agreed priority
areas of: Children & Young People; Primary Care; Patient Outcomes; Psychological
Therapies and Intellectual Disability.

Applications are now invited to address a number of prioritised key research
questions identified in the Rapid Reviews within a Northern Ireland context.

The closing date for receipt of applications, both paper and electronic copies, by HSC
R&D Division is 30 March 2012 at 16:00.

For further information click here
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